
To House Municipal Government and Housing Committee Members, 
 
My name is Thomas Cody and I am writing to support Bill H 7060. I am a Tiverton resident and shellfish, 
fish, and hunt at Seapowet. It is a unique resource that needs to be protected from any development 
that would compromise its integrity as a public recreational resource. Seapowet is a particularly valuable 
public resource because it is open, not just to Tiverton residents, but to anyone who would like to come 
and enjoy it. Protecting public water access and use of the shoreline is an issue that the House has 
worked hard to protect recently and I hope it continues to do so by passing bill H 7060. Thank you for 
your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Cody 
 


